
Welcome to 6B! 

Mrs Pillage Miss Brown 

I am your new teacher for 2020-21 and I can’t wait to meet you all. 
In a normal year, we would have all got to meet each other in our new classroom before      

September and had some transition time together. Unfortunately, that can’t happen this year, so I 
thought I’d tell you a little bit about myself and Year 6. 

I have taught in Year 6 for 3 years now and it is definitely my favourite year group! Maths is my 
favourite subject, although when I was at school myself, it was actually my least favourite! In my 

spare time, when I’m not teaching, I love to read and walk my gorgeous puppy, Lola! I will talk 
about Lola so much that by the end of the year, she’ll feel like your pet too! Also, I really do love a 

good joke. In fact, let’s see who can bring me the funniest joke on the first day back! 

In Year 6, we work very hard like always, but there is always room for fun and laughter too. As 
Year 6 children, you’re now the oldest children in school. I know that you’re all going to be 

amazing role models to the rest of the children at our school. I cannot wait to see which of you we 
select to be door monitors, wet play monitors, class room helpers and not forgetting Truly Trusted! 

I know that we are all going to help each other settle back into school life together and have an 
amazing year. 

In 6B, we enter and exit through door number 2. This is the same door that the Y6 pupils have used 
this year (the door that faces the main entrance gates). 

We can’t wait to see you all on Thursday 3rd September! Please bring a photograph of 
something you have achieved over the summer or during lockdown with you on your first 

day so we can share some memories. 
Have a lovely summer! 

Miss Brown, Mrs Joughin and Mrs Pillage 

Miss Howard 

Mrs Joughin 
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